
  
Last Chance Regatta Weekend! 

  September 28th, 2019 
Notice of Race 

Governed by the Racing Rules of Sailing and Class/Fleet rules, the Last Chance Regatta 
weekend will consist of two races. 

THE LAST CHANCE REGATTA ($50. Entry fee, $45 entry fee w/us sailing membership) 
will be held on Saturday, September 28th with the skippers meeting @ 10:30am at the 
Boyne City Marina Lighthouse Pavilion and first warning @ 11:30am.   Two races are 
scheduled, weather permitting, mid-distance course to Horton Bay and/or W/L courses. 
One Design, LMPHRF and/or Portsmouth fleets are all eligible to enter, however fleet 
size shall determine the scoring rule.    

For further sign up information, please contact Rhett Lloyd via email:  
rhettlloyd@msn.com or admin@boynecityyachtclub.com    
Cell 231-340-0508. 

This is the LAST event of the year!  Come celebrate the 
end of a wonderful sailing season and finish it off with our 
notorious fall winds, in Boyne City!  ..  

We will be gathering on Saturday at the Boyne City 
Municipal Marina Pavillion after the race for food and 
awards.BYOB 
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